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Notice is hereby given that the Belleville City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 28, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers, 6 Main Street, Belleville, Michigan.





The proposed General Fund budget is $2,795,864 based on estimated sources of revenue, including a proposed 2022-23 City property tax levy of 15.9353 mills for general operating purposes.





The City Council has authority to establish the proposed total millage rate of 18.1 mills, the current maximum allowable millage rate permitted by State Statute and the City Charter.





The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.





The budget includes proposed appropriations for the following funds:





FUND				REVENUES	EXPENDITURES


	General Fund			$3,042,847	$2,795,864


	Major Street Fund		$   315,000	$   499,079   


	Local Street Fund		$   262,000	$   310,664


	Cemetery Fund		$     112,100	$   107,803


	Sanitation Fund		$   275,000	$   271,039


	Perpetual Care Fund		$       -0-	$        -0-


	Building Dept. Fund		$     56,600	$     86,166


	Budget Stabilization Fund	$       -0-	$        -0-


Drug Law Enforcement Fund $       -0-	$        -0-


Public Improvement Fund	$       -0-	$        -0-


Capital Equipment Fund 	$   203,895	$   293,444


	DDA Operating Fund		$   435,954	$   520,877


	DDA Debt Service Funds	$   400,046	$   400,046





A complete copy of the proposed 2022-23 City Budget is available for public inspection during regular business hours at City Hall, 6 Main Street, Belleville, Michigan.





Public comments on the proposed budget may be submitted in writing prior to the public hearing, and in writing or in person at the hearing.
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